
Small acts 
make a  
big impact.

For more tips and information  
on reducing single-use plastics, 
scan the QR code or visit 
sustainability.vic.gov.au

By not using single-use plastic straws and cutlery, we help 
reduce waste ending up in landfill and our environment. 

Thanks for your support as we reduce our single-use plastics.




